Rosenberg Corey

From: Barbara <bbalowitz@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 2:39 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: SB860

| support SB860. | frequently get calls from potential clients who say they can't find a mental health therapist who
accepts their insurance.

Barbara Balowitz

Sent from my iPhone



